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Pippin class also shared their class
nativity with family and friends.
The children each had a part to play
and they were absolutely brilliant! Well
done Pippin class for telling the
Christmas story so brilliantly!

Rudolph Run

Nativity - Pippin

The whole school completed the Rudolf Run led by Father Christmas
(AKA Adriano!!!) He led the way to the top of Durstone Hill.
Everyone was fuelled with laughter and love, having a lovely time
through the beautiful countryside of Pencombe, as well as raising
money for a wonderful cause.
Our aim was to raise £170 for St Michael’s Hospice and we have
currently raised £138 so a huge thank you to those who have helped us
so far with our target. 

In God's hands, we love, learn, grown and inspire

Carols in the
Community

Nativity - Oak, Willow and Cherry

Yhe whole school sprinkled some Christmas
magic around the village of Pencombe,
singing Christmas carols to the community!
Thank you to everyone who popped some
money into the collection boxes - £44 was
raised and will be donated to The Red
Cross.
Thank you also to The Wheelrights Pub who
kindly made the children and staff a hot
chocolate! It was most welcome!

All of the children in Oak, Willow and Cherry class performed the most
wonderful of nativities to family and friends!
Oak class narrated the story of Christmas, whilst Cherry and Willow
class were the professional actors! The singing was beautiful too!
In true Pencombe style, a real-life donkey led the procession to the
stable in church! Thank you very much to David and Janet Legge for
letting us borrow Dusty the Donkey!
Thank you also to our PTA who provided mince pies and mulled wine to
keep us warm, and the lights outside to make things magical - all
donations went to school and to church.

!


